
To whom it may concern, 
  
I am writing to show my support for the proposed Keyneton Wind Farm that has is being developed by 
Pacific Hydro. 
  
As a young Mum it frightens me to see how quickly our climate has been changing in the last 10 years 
of my memory, and it frightens me even more to think what it will be like in 40 years time when my 
children will be raising their families.  
  
Companies like Pacific Hydro that are trying to develop and create projects to help produce a cleaner 
world, should be helped and not held up, with getting these proposed projects underway! 
  
I am the daughter of one of the farmers in the Keyneton area who have been dealing with Pacific 
Hydro, and I am excited to see the progress of this Wind Farm.  
I look forward to hearing more about the progress of this project and I can't wait to show my 2 little 
boys Grandpa's "big windmills" and teach them why we need them. 
  
Thank you for your time and have a great day! 
  
Kind regards 
  
Becky Heffernan |   

 

 

 

  
 




